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20 March 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

New Menu – Summer Term 

 

I am pleased to tell you that we have an updated menu for the Summer Term which 

will replace the current menu. 

 

This menu is bespoke to Dothill and has been put together by Donna our cook. She 

knows the children well and has included all the favourites that Dothill children enjoy. 

 

The new menu is included with this email but a copy can also be found for regular 

reference on the school website.  We will be starting with Week One on 8th April. 

 

Don’t forget that if there is a meal that is not a favourite with your child then you 

can order a regular sandwich from Donna for that day – you do not need to fill in a 

form every week, just state that it is a regular order and Donna can provide a regular 

sandwich on that day.  More information and the order form is on the school website:  
School Meals | Dothill Primary School.   
 

IMPORTANT Please note that if you already have a regular sandwich order you will 

need to send in a new form for the new term as some of the options have changed and 

your regular sandwich order may not match the meals that it used to. 
 

Please be advised the price of a school meal will be £2.60 per day from April. 

 

Best wishes 
 

Becca  

 

Becca Butler 

Head Teacher 
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